
From: Kunin, Lisa [Lisa.Kunin@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 9:22 AM 

To: Miller, Elizabeth 

Subject: EPA letter re. plan for TMDL  

Attachments: SGOV-Copier14071608030.pdf 

 
 
Liz, 
  
I have forwarded a copy of Administrator McCarthy's letter to David Mears.  Please let me know if you 
think we should do additional follow-up from our office. 
  
Lisa 




